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As much as I can understand from this project, the parks are going to be open to the homeless and
less safe space is for the taxpayers in Portland. I believe, you should come up with a solution to the
homeless problem, by finding housing for all that want to be off the streets. Many of the homeless
camps are drug house camps. We all know that. More violence and shootings would occur in the
parks, subjecting the population to a very dangerous situation. There is nothing aesthetic about the
project as proposed. Don't subject us to this poorly thought out plan. Amen!
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